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RELEASE OF DIPLOMATIC NOTES

TO THE UNITED STATE S

CONCERNING NIAGARA RIVER POLLUTION

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,

Dr . Mark MacGuigan, today released the two attached

diplomatic Notes presented to the United States on April 15

and November 28, 1980, concerning Niagara River Pollution .
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